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Year 5 

For the summer fair, year 5 brought in bottles for the 
tombola and we wore our own clothes! 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to the final half term of this academic year! 

It was lovely to see so many parents and carers supporting the children at our EYFS and KS1 Sports Days this week. 

We were blessed with beautiful weather for the event and are keeping our fingers crossed for the KS2 events on 

Monday. The Year 5 and 6 Sports Day will start at 10.15 and Y3 and 4 at 1.30. The forecast at the moment is for 

slightly less settled weather so if we need to postpone, we will send out a message as soon as we can. Please keep 

an eye on your phones! 

Next week we will be holding our sponsored ‘Wheel Walk’ to raise money for Harry’s Fund. We would be grateful if 

any sponsor money could be brought to school before Thursday 15th June in a named envelope; we really 

appreciate your support.  

On Monday you will be receiving a letter with details about our summer term parents’ evenings and how parents of 

pupils in Y2 and Y6 can receive their child’s SATs results. Appointments can be booked via Arbor or by telephoning 

the school office.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Nurse 

 

Year 3 

We went to Xplore Science Discovery Centre in Wrexham 
to further our Science learning. The children had a great 
time exploring all the different investigation stations and 
learnt lots about light in a fun workshop.  

         

          

           



           

            

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Vegetarian Sausage Roll 
Quorn Korma 

BBQ Pulled Pork 

Jacket Potato  
Sausage and Mash 
Vegetable Ravioli 

Chicken and Rice 
Ploughman’s Toastie 

Fish and Chips 
Cheese and Onion Flan 

Ham / Cheese / Tuna Ham / Cheese / Tuna Ham / Cheese / Tuna Ham / Cheese / Tuna Ham / Cheese / Tuna 

   Lunchtime Menu - week 2 - w/c 12th June 2023 

Nursery 

 

      

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception 

 

Arbor 

When you order any 
snack or a Gold Stars 
place on Arbor, please 
could you pay at the time 
of booking. There is a 
minimum payment of 
£1.00 before the system 
will allow payment. 

Please do not ‘pre-load’  
or ‘top-up’ your child’s 
snack or Gold Stars 
account. 

From Monday 12th June, 
if snacks or Gold Stars 
are not paid for at the 
time of booking then 
they will not be provided 
to your child. 

Please contact the office 
if you have any queries. 

Sponsored Wheel Walk 

Each child is invited to 
bring in a wheeled toy 
(no bigger than an adult’s 
shoe) to take on their 
walk on Tuesday. The 
children will then be 
invited to leave their 
wheeled-vehicle to be 
donated to the children’s 
ward at Alder Hey 
Children’s Hospital.  

All sponsor money raised 
will be added to ‘Harry’s 
Fund’ which will be used 
for play equipment in the 
school playground in 
Harry’s memory. 



 

      Cup Winners       

Class 1: Emilie for excellent maths and always having manners. 

Class 2: Zayn for careful listening and always being ready to learn. 

Class 3:     Darcey for super improvement with her handwriting.  

Class 4: Archie for always trying his best. 

Class 5:   Caspar for reading at home 📖😊 

Class 6:     Neve for improved handwriting. 

Class 7:    
Lucas  for never giving up even when he found something hard. He was then able to complete his tasks 
successfully.  

Class 8:    Amber for excellent effort with her writing about Medusa 🙂  

Class 9: Sienna for always putting in 100% and also being being kind nd helpful. 

Class 10: Leah as she always manages to put a smile on my face! A great person inside and out. 

Class 11: Jaiyden B - For working hard in class in producing some outstanding answers to challenging inference 
questions during guided reading. 

Class 12:   Hadi for being a lovely and kind member of class 12.  

Class 13: Imogen for an exemplary attitude to learning. 

Class 14: Max for an excellent piece of  biographical writing. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Attendance 
 

National average Primary 
School attendance 96% 
Overall school 
attendance to date 92.88% 
Overall school  
attendance last week 92.97% 
Nursery 
Miss Farnworth 89.5% 

Class 1 
Miss Croucher 94.3% 

Class 2 
Mrs Grocott 98.1% 

Class 3 
Miss Eccleston 
& Mrs Clewes 

96.7% 
Class 4  
Mrs Hampshire 
 

89% 

Class 5 
Mrs Kettle & 
Mrs Taylor 

90.4% 
Class 6 
Mrs Poulson-
Green 

92.4% 

Class 7 
Miss Jones 94.8% 

Class 8 
Mrs Taylor 91.2% 

Class 9 
Miss Marshall 90.3% 

Class 10 
Miss Garside 90.3% 

Class 11 
Mr Basing 98.3% 

Class 12 
Miss Hitchen 90.7% 

Class 13 
Miss Lee 93.3% 

Class 14 
Miss Gough 95.7% 

 

 

   Dates for your DiaryIAR 
12th June 10.15am Year 5 & Year 6 Sports Day 

12th June 1.30pm Year 3 & Year 4 Sports Day 

13th June  Sponsored Wheel Walk 

14th June 11.30am Y1 Family Lunch 

16th June  Y5 Chester Zoo visit 

27th June  EYFS Blue Planet Aquarium visit 

4th July  Y4 Grosvenor Museum visit 

11th July  Y6 Primary College 

Mrs Nurse’s Special Award 

 

  

 Anna (c14) for her brilliant Knife Angel poem. 

 Brooke(c14), Tyler (c13), Tatiana (c13), Lillie (c14), Hayden (c13) and Nikyen (c14)  

for being brilliant helpers at KS1 sports day. 

  


